
Welcome to the second issue of the 
Goroka Grammar School 2020 
Newsletter. 

UNIFORMS 

All Secondary Campus student uniform trousers, skorts, shirts and blouses will be 
ready for collection from Saturday 15 February. By Monday 17 February all 
Secondary Campus students should be in full school uniform. 

The ELC uniforms and ties should arrive from Sri Lanka by the end of next week. 
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Parents who 
have any 
concerns 
regarding their 
children’s 
education please 
contact: 
staffggs@gmail.com 

New Transport 
Schedule is 
attached.

The first Coffee Evening 
for Parents was held on 

Wednesday of this week. 
Thanks to everyone who 

attended 
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In addition to the ELC 
uniforms we should 
also receive school 

jackets by the end of 
the week.

2
Secondary Campus 
School clubs now 

include Bahasa and 
Girls Rugby League.
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Goroka Grammar School  
Transport arrangement - Term 1 
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